
Attn: Tribal Health Directors and NPAIHB Delegates 
 
Dear Tribal BEAR Friends; 
 
Please join us for the 3rd annual Regional Tribal BEAR Training in Spokane, WA on November 7th at 
Northern Quest Casino Hotel. The registration link is on the SPIPA website: www.spipa.org. Please 
look on the right side of the page to find the agenda and registration information. 
 
The fee for this conference is $ 50 and will cover all food and conference material. You will find 
payment information under the registration section on the SPIPA website. The receipt of your 
payment will serve as confirmation of your registration.  
 
This Regional Training is co-sponsored by the Salish Kootenai Tribal BEAR Project which serves 
Montana and Idaho and Indian Health Services serving the NW Portland Area Indian Health Board. 
Both Tribal BEAR Projects are administered by the Northwest AIDS Education Center at the University 
of Washington. 
 
This training will offer the latest information on HIV, STI, and Hep C screening and treatment, as well 
as the recent update on Post-exposure prophylaxis. The speakers are practicing physicians at the UW’s 
Harborview Clinic. A panel of service providers for the region will provide contact and service 
information and a best practice discussion during lunch will highlight programs in Washington State 
and Idaho.   
 
If you have questions, please contact the Tribal BEAR Project at SPIPA at 360-426-3990 or at the Salish 
Kootenai College at 406-275-4920. 
We look forward to meeting you in Spokane on November 7, 2013. 
 
Best regards 
Jutta Riediger 
 
 
 

http://www.spipa.org/

